
Report to Parish Council  
June 16, 202 
 
Security Review Phase 2 
 
The members of the Security Review Phase 2 Team (Bill Huzar, Heather Baker, Susan 
Bansgrove, Joel Durkovic, Kelly Somogyi, Anne Moon) met in the Denson Lounge on 
Tuesday June 9 at 1:30 pm. 
 
The members reviewed the Final Report presented by Graeme Brown, Pat Anderson 
and Andrew Gates. 
 
Each member undertook tasks to further research the options presented in the Final 
Report. 
 

• Anne Moon will speak to First Metropolitan United and Central Baptist about their 
experience with fencing and its impact of their congregational community. 

• Susan Bansgrove will review the options presented and see where a combination 
of them might meet the needs of both communities (Church and Court). 

• Susan and Heather Baker will discuss the proposed options with the members of 
the Church community (groups such as Out of the Rain etc.) and solicit their 
options. 

• Heather Baker will speak again to the Vic PD Freedom of Information officer to 
get a list of calls to the property. 

• Joel Durkovic will examine each of the recommendation with an eye to their 
recognition of hospitality and security. 

• Kelly Somogyi will consider the architectural options for creating a secure 
precinct. 

• Bill Huzar will contact POV to discuss their plans for securing the Baumann 
Centre. 

 
The Team will meet again on Tuesday June 23 at 2pm in the Denson Lounge. 
 
 


